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1 message

Nan Dickinson <nan.dickinson@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 5, 2016 at 10:43 PM
Reply-To: nan.dickinson@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

MPC Commissioners,

On behalf of the Historic Gibbs Drive Neighborhood Association, we ask that you approve the Use on Review and the
conditions recommended by the MPC staff for a restaurant in a C-1 zone. This is listed on the September 8 MPC
Agenda as #46, Smith-Lindsey Development, LLC.

Sincerely,

Nan Dickinson

Secretary, Historic Gibbs Drive Neighborhood Association Board

This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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